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Dear parents/carers,  

 

Year 3 have the fantastic opportunity to take part in The Big Sing this year! This will 

involve the children taking part in a singing and drama workshop, before performing 

together at the Baths Hall. The theme for this year’s performance is ‘dragons’ and each 

child will receive a free copy of The Boy Who Grew Dragons by Andy Shepherd.  

 

Our first workshop is set to begin on the 13th January 2023, during school time.  

 

The performance day will take place at the Baths Hall, Scunthorpe, on the 24th March 

2023. Children will travel to the Baths Hall at 13:30 by coach, ready for an afternoon of 

rehearsals. Children are required to bring a pack up tea to eat during a given break, 

ready for the concert beginning at 18:00. The performance is expected to last 1 hour 

and 15 minutes. If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like a packed 

lunch making please stated on school spider when giving consent. 

 

Family and friends are invited to come and watch the performance. Tickets will be 

available from the Baths Hall website in the New Year for a small fee. School will send 

out a link when these become available. There are no costs for the children taking part 

in this event.  

 

Consent must be given for your child to take part. Please go to surveys on school spider 

to give consent. 

 

This promises to be an exciting experience for our children and we are really looking 

forward to it!  

   

Kind Regards, 

 

Georgina Chafer  
 


